
  

BFB #OneWorld Student Orchestra 
2025-2026 School Year Initial Rehearsal Plan                         

Location: North Presbyterian Church 
300 N Forest Rd, Williamsville, NY 14221 

Week Date #OneWorld  
Student Orchestra 

1 9/26/25 Welcome 

2 10/3/25 Audition & Practice  
 

3 10/10/25 Audition & Practice  
 

4 10/17/25 Audition & Practice  
 

5 10/24/25 Audition & Practice  
 

6 11/7/25 Audition & Practice  
 

7 11/14/25 Audition & Practice  
 

8 11/21/25 Audition & Practice  
 
 

9 12/5/25 Practice  
 

10 12/12/25 Practice 
 

11 12/19/25 Mini Concert 



12 1/9/26 Practice 

13 1/16/26 Practice  

14 1/30/26 Practice 
 

15 2/6/26 Practice  

16 2/13/26 Practice 

17 2/27/26 Practice 

18 3/6/26 Practice 

19 3/13/26 Practice 

20 3/20/26 Practice 

21 3/27/26 Practice 

22 4/17/26 Practice and Rehearsal 
 

23 4/24/26 Practice and Rehearsal 

 
SATURDAY 4/25/26 

#OneWorld Community Concert & Exhibit  



 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 

Remarks: 
 

●​  Chief Musician is Peilun Chang; Songs are to be determined after the orientation.  

●​  Practice Location: North Presbyterian Church, 300 N Forest Rd, Williamsville, NY 

14221. PLEASE BE NOTED THAT THIS ORCHESTRA IS NOT ASSOCIATED WITH ANY 

RELIGION. WE ARE A DIVERSE AND INCLUSIVE CHOIR AND OPEN TO EVERYONE. 

●​ The location is open from 6:30pm to 8:30pm.  The rehearsal is planned from 

7:00pm to 8:00pm; Participants can hangout until 8:30pm if needed. Water and 

snacks are allowed.  

●​  #OneWorld Student Orchestra Team will be set up in October and November 2025 

○​ Students will be split into A and B groups based on level. This will be 

determined by the Chief Musician and Student Leaders after several rounds 

of auditions and practices. More info to come! 

●​ If you are interested in participating, please register here 

●​ Program coordinator is Samantha Dalka (Samantha@bridgesfromborders.org) 

●​  Please don’t hesitate to contact us at contact@bridgesfromborders.org 

 

 

***Calendar and planned activities subject to change. Any last-minute changes will be 

announced via email  

https://forms.gle/kmt3RGihdRKLkUSh7
mailto:contact@bridgesfromborders.org

